
 
LEGAL NOTICE TO ALL PARTIES AND CITIZENS IN INTEREST: 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Landmarks and Urban Conservation Commission will hold a public hearing at 
1:00 PM on Wednesday, October 11, 2006 in the 3rd Floor Conference Room of the Plaza Del Sol building, 
located at 600 2nd Street NW, to discuss the following: 
 
THE ORDER OF THE LEGAL AD IS NOT NECESSARILY THE ORDER OF THE AGENDA 
 
 
Project # 1005131 
06-LUCC-01237 
Decision for a Certificate of 
Appropriateness 

City of Albuquerque requests approval of a Certificate of 
Appropriateness for alterations and addition to Fire Station #2 
at 301 High Street SE a contributing property in the Huning 
Highland Historic overlay Zone described Lots1,2 and 3 of 
the Huning's Highland Subdivision zoned SU-2/MR (K-14). 
 

Project # 1005101 
06-LUCC-01239 
Decision for a Certificate of 
Appropriateness 

Jose and Josephine Padilla request approval of a 
Certificate of Appropriateness for alterations and an addition 
to 1025 Eighth Street, a non-contributing property in the 
Eighth and Forrester Historic Overlay Zone described as Lot 
14, Block D of the Park Addition zoned R-1 (J-14) 
 

OTHER BUSINESS: Consideration of an amendment to the Rules and Procedures 
related to the economic impact of landmark designation. 

 
On October 17, 2006 at 4:00 p.m., the LUCC will hold a Business Meeting in the Plaza Del Sol Building, 
600 2nd Street NW, 3rd Floor Conference Room. The public is welcome to come observe the meeting.  
No discussion of current or pending cases will occur. 
 
INDIVIDUALS WITH DISABILITIES who need special assistance to participate at this hearing should 
contact Nolean Smith, Planning Department, at 924-3662 (VOICE) or TTY users may access the voice 
number via the New Mexico Relay Network by calling 1-800-659-8331. 
 

For more information contact the Planning Department at 924-3891. 
 
 
 

Maryellen Hennessy, Senior Planner 
Landmarks and Urban Conservation 

 


